
 

 

                                                    

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you so much for expressing an interest in our nursery class, Goldcrests.  I encourage you 

to come and have a look around and to meet the staff.  Please contact the school to arrange 

this. 

 

We enclose some information and the necessary booking forms.  We will endeavour to meet 

your session needs, but staff ratios have to be maintained, so we may need to come back to 

you.  

 

It would be very useful if you can try to return all completed information with your child’s birth 

certificate. (We can take a copy if you can bring it in.) 

 

When we have received the booking information from you, we will contact you. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen Miles 

Headteacher 
 

 

 


